NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 13 OF APPLICATION
FOR PLANNING PERMISSION
Take notice that this application is being made by
Design Team on Behalf of applicant Arthur

Cheesman. Proposed Development at 62a Arodene
Road. London SW2 2BH, Erection of a single storey

side and rear extension to a Ground floor flat of a

terrace house.

Any owner of the land or tenant who wishes to make
representations about this application, should write to
the Lambeth Planning at Lambeth Council London

Borough within 21 days of the date of this notice.




